
Community Meeting
HSH's Project at 1979 Mission St.

The Department of Homelessness & Supportive Housing (HSH) is preparing to
break ground at the site at 1979 Mission St. to provide temporary shelter and

on-site supportive services. As part of our commitment to the community, we
are holding a meeting to update neighbors on the status of the interim

project and answer questions.

More Information
For more  information please visit:

 https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
Or scan the QR Code below:

Community Meeting
5:30 pm Wednesday, October 18

 St. John's  Episcopal Church
1661 15th St.

San Francisco CA 
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